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Greetings Suffield Congamond Lake Resident, 
 
The Southwick Conservation Commission is in the process of administering the ninth 
year of the Local Permitting Program (LPP) as authorized by the Commonwealth of 
Massachusetts Department of Environmental Protection.  

In the time that the LPP has been in existence, we have received an overwhelmingly 
positive response resulting in nearly one hundred percent voluntary compliance from 
Southwick Residents enrolling in this program.  At this time, we would like to 
welcome Suffield lakefront Residents.  

• Complete the 2019 application for all applicable water based structures (dock(s), mooring(s), 
swim float(s), buoy(s) at your location 

• Complete the simplified license form (pages 1, 2)  
• Complete the layout sheet with the current dock configuration 
• Return all documents to the attention of the Conservation Commission  

 

If you are receiving this package and do not have any water based structures or 
vessels, please contact our office at dclark@southwickma.net / sic@southwickma.net 
or (413) 569-6907 to be removed from our mailing list. 

No matter which State you live in, all of the Lake Residents share the waters of the 
Lakes and are equally responsible for the safety and health of the waters.    
 
 
Thank you, 
Christopher J. Pratt, 
Chair for the Southwick Conservation Commission 
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